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27 July 2015 
 
The Manager 
Company Announcements 
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By Electronic Lodgement  

 

Dear Sirs 

Company Update 

Completion of the Acquisition of AHAlife Holdings Inc 

Further to the announcement made by INT Corporation Limited (ACN 006 908 701) 
(Company) on 24 July 2015, the Company is pleased to advise that the acquisition 
of AHAlife was completed last Friday, 24 July 2015 (New York time).  

Accordingly, the Company has now issued and allotted all securities under the Vendor 
Offer and the Incentive Securities Offer. 

Holding statements will be issued to the new securityholders shortly.  

New Board and Management  

The Board of the Company wishes to advise that as part of the acquisition, Messrs 
Philip Kapp and Jonathan Pager have resigned from the Board as Non-Executive 
Directors of the Company. The Board would like to thank Messrs Kapp and Pager for 
their contributions to the Company. 

The Board welcomes two new Directors who will continue to manage the AHAlife 
business. Ms Shauna Mei (Founder and CEO of AHAlife) has joined the Board as 
Chief Executive Officer and Executive Director of the Company. 

In addition, Mr Sachin Devand (President and CTO of AHAlife) has joined the Board 
as Chief Technology Officer and Executive Director of the Company. 

Change of Name and Ticker Code 

As announced by the Company on 7 July 2015, shareholders of the Company passed 
all Resolutions in the Notice of Extraordinary General Meeting dated 5 June 2015 
(NOM) at the 2015 Extraordinary General Meeting held on 7 July 2015. 

Pursuant to Resolution 14 of the NOM and following the completion of the acquisition, 
the Company wishes to advise that it has changed its name to “AHAlife Holdings 
Limited”. 
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This change of name is being processed by the ASX will be reflected on the platform 
this week. Furthermore, to reflect this name change, the Company will be changing 
its ASX ticker code to “AHL”.  

Reinstatement to the Official List of the ASX 

Following completion of the capital raising and the acquisition, the Company will apply 
for reinstatement to the Official List of the ASX. The Company anticipates to be 
reinstated to trading on or around Friday, 31 July 2015.  

If you have any queries, please contact the undersigned on +61 2 8072 1400. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Andrew Whitten 
Company Secretary 

 


